
From: Angie Willis <AngieStoner@scsenate.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 10/25/2017 3:27:06 PM
Subject: RE: SHIP Letter

Thanks Danny - Angie
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 11:13 AM
 
To: Angie Willis 
Subject: SHIP Letter
 
This went to each member of the delegation
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150
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